
AV O N S I D E  B O A R D W A L K

Vision 
The Avonside Boardwalk follows the Otakaro 
River through the Avonside former Red Zone 
connecting nature and urban environments 
together and creating links between the sur-
rounding communities.  The project includes 
street art at the intersections within the old 
neighborhood, and lighting design amongst the 
trees. On the other side is an urban forest, a 
Mahinga Kai area and wetlands to regenerate 
the natural habitats and restore the original 
landscapes. Community gardens will be plant-
ed and maintained by local school-children and 
members of the community, and an orchard 
walk and foraging trail follows the path of the 
river. Both areas are linked by a raised board-
walk and bridges with local cafes and shops at 
nodes along the way. The Avonside Boardwalk 
offers high vantage points to view the land-
scapes below on each side of the river from a 
different perspective. 

Cross section through the raised boardwalk, showing the different levels       Not to scale

Cross section through the urban side of the river                                        Not to scale

Plan view of street art area                                                                    Not to scale

Impressions of potential uses of the Avonside Boardwalk and surrounding areas
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Native Restoration Species

Kahikatea 
Dacrycarpus dacrydioides

NZ Broadleaf
Griselinia littoralis

Wetland Species

Oioi 
Apodasmia similis

Harakeke
Phormium tenax

Orchard Species

Apple Braeburn

Plum Black Doris
Prunus spp.

Vegetation Examples

Boardwalk Lighting Raised 
walkway

Christchurch Street art

Raised boardwalk with lower boardwalk weaving through the wetland below

Street art amongst the old neighborhood
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